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 The Medical Marijuana Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman James Miller.  

Commissioners Ketner and Chairman Miller appeared in person; Commissioners Thomas and Case 

appeared via the Go-To link.  The first item of business was approval of the minutes.  After reviewing the 

minutes Commissioner Thomas made a motion to approve the minutes which was seconded by 

Commissioner Ketner and approved by vote of 4-0.   

 The next agenda item was license 277, Good Day Farm Cantrell, change of location application. 

Commissioner Ketner made a motion to approve the transfer which was seconded by Commissioner Miller 

and approved by vote of 4-0.  

The Commission moved to the next agenda items which were changes in ownership. Regarding 

License 123, Good Day Farm Cultivation, ABC Director Bjornson notified the Commission that ABC had 

not received all required documentation to vet the new owners and requested the item be tabled to the next 

meeting. Commissioner Miller moved to table the item to the next meeting, which was seconded by 

Commissioner Ketner and approved by vote of 4-0. License 290, Body and Mind, similarly needed 

additional documentation to vet a new owner, per Director Bjornson. Commissioner Miller made the motion 

to table the item to next month, which was seconded by Commissioner Ketner and approved by vote of 4-

0. The final transfer of ownership application was for Dark Horse Medicinals. Commissioner Ketner made 

a motion to approve the transfer application which was seconded by Commissioner Case and approved by 

vote of 4-0. 

The next agenda item was a presentation by ABC staff attorney Leibovich on the new Medical 

Marijuana Licensing System. He explained this system would replace the old ABC licensing management 
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system, and streamline submissions for MMC as well as RIC applications by facilities. Commissioner 

Ketner made a motion to approve the new system for MMC submissions which was seconded by 

Commissioner Thomas, and approved by vote of 4-0. 

Finally, the Commission set meeting dates for the following three months – January 11th at 3:30, 

February 1st at 3:30, and March 7th at 3:30. 


